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Share Purchase Plan Closed 
Hudson Investment Group Limited (ASX: HGL) (Company) advises that the Share Purchase Plan 

(SPP) closed on Monday, 29 June 2015. 

The Company received applications for approximately 1,666,666 shares (subject to rounding) raising 

a total of $40,000. 

The Company would like to thank all shareholders who participated in the SPP for their ongoing 

support. 

Final allotment of shares and dispatch of holding statements for the SPP is expected to occur in 

accordance with the revised published timetable released to market on 17 June 2015. 

 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
Alan Beasley – Managing Director 
 
e. abeasley@hpgl.com.au  
t.  +61 2 9251 7177 
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